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FOI request and response 2019-00431
Expenditure Data
‘Please can you provide an update on the progress of this FOI request which was originally sent via the online form in March 2019. I have copied the original details into the mail below for clarification. 

Please would you also provide me copies of the spend with suppliers in excel or csv format for January 2019 – present as these do not appear to be published on the website.
Please include the following details in the spreadsheet. 

- Payment date

- Supplier name

- Expense Area 

- Expense Type

- Amount paid

Alternatively, please let me know the URL address if they are already published on the internet or advise when the files have been uploaded’
In response to your request, I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you have requested. 

I can advise you that the information which you require for January 2019, February 2019 and March 2019 is accessible to you via other means as it is available on our website and is therefore exempt from disclosure under section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).

You can find this information using the following web URLs: 

£500+ Expenditure data

https://www.westmidlands-pcc.gov.uk/finance/expenditure-data/500-monthly-expenditure-data/
£2000+ Expenditure data
https://www.westmidlands-pcc.gov.uk/finance/expenditure-data/2000-monthly-expenditure-data/
The information which you require in relation to ‘April 2019 – present’ is intended for future publication and is therefore exempt from disclosure under section 22 of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).
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